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Executive Summary 

The 3rd meeting of the EuroHPC Infrastructure Advisory Group (INFRAG) took place on 
the 22 and 23 of September 2022. The meeting was organised remotely using a 
teleconferencing system. 

The main goal of the meeting was to continue the work on the updating of the 
EuroHPC long-term strategy document. Also, INFRAG has been assigned a 
mandate by the EuroHPC GB to provide an input on short term vision. The 
meeting focused on the activities and the next steps of the various WGs and in 
particular of the User Requirements and Federation and Hyperconnectivity WGs. 
The group agreed on the next steps to be implemented.   
 
The meeting hosted guest speakers on RISC-V and GÉANT activities and on the 
second day the Executive Director gave an update on the EuroHPC JU priorities 
and asked INFRAG to provide input on the upcoming actions. 
   
The next INFRAG meeting is planned for the end of November 2022.  
 


